
                                                                 
 

Archbishop Carney Regional School   
Online Lunch Ordering Program 

 

Hello Parents! 
 

Our online ordering system is switching over to a new system provider on April 6th  
The system will be open for ordering one week prior on March 30th  

 
Parents will continue to place their hot lunch orders online using MunchaLunch.com!  

You can pay for your orders online by credit card (Visa/Mastercard) 
 

 
 

HOW TO REGISTER: 
 

1) Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/carney                                     
2) Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through 
3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order 
4) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account. 

 

 
 

 
  ORDERING DETAILS: 
 

• Online ordering will be OPEN until 8am the day of the lunch. 

• If you need assistance with ordering, or do not have access to the internet,  
please contact Kathy Russo from Canuel Caterers at kathy@canuelcaterers.ca or 604-617-4013 

 
 

Please note:  If your child is ill on a lunch day then you must email kathy@canuelcaterers.ca    
BEFORE 7:30am the day of the lunch in order to receive a credit. Please include your child’s name and 
order # in that email. Your account will receive a credit and the system will automatically apply the 
credit to the next order you create. There are NO REFUNDS. 
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